
 

Warbstow Primary Academy 
Head of School: Mr S Ellis 

 

T: 01566 781388 
E: hello@warbstow.org.uk   W: www.warbstow.org.uk       
Warbstow Primary Academy, Warbstow, Launceston, Cornwall PL15 8UP  
 
A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 
Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th September 2020 

 
As per the email that was sent on 

Thursday, please can parents complete a 
weekly lunch form for ALL students to 

advise if they will be having a packed lunch 
or school meal. 
Many thanks. 

 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=r
VOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GO4zX2vnTqdFlVm9JwIMG1p

UOTMyVEhZVUZUWExHOFk3T1RJV0pDRFpUVS4u  

Health Questionnaire 

 

As we are starting to stream line more of our forms 
and come away from the paper based environment 
we would like to take this opportunity to update 
our medical records held for children and get the 
information all in one place. 
 
This will help us with care plans and any pre 
existing medical conditions. 
 
Please can we ask all parents to complete the 
following health questionnaire by 30/09/2020. 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.asp
x?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GO4zX2vnTqdFlV
m9JwIMG1pUOFVHS05TRTQ2RUVLSzBBN1o3Q0M

wVVRZUy4u 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 

I am very pleased to share with you the relief that all the 
planning and preparations have ensured the successful 
start to Warbstow Primary Academy’s reopening. 

The positive reactions from all the children and the gentle 
approach in school has been rewarding to observe. 

I am seeing some tired faces already and know it must be 
difficult to re-introduce early bedtimes, it will however pay 
dividends for your child’s learning at school. 

I hope that we maintain the progress over the next few 
weeks. 

I must remind parents that they should be social distancing 
from each other at all times and not congregating in small 
groups during drop off and pick up. I trust that you are able 
to manage this and ensure the safety of the school 
community. We have been seeing congregations in the 
back playground.  If you have children to drop off at in class 
1 and 2 can we ask that you arrive no earlier than 8.55am 
to avoid congestion in the rear playground. 
It has however been excellent to see some of our parents 
social distancing during pickups, Thank you gents! 

                      

This week we have welcomed 4 new children to the school, 
we would like to extend a warm welcome to Lavinia, 
Arthur, Charles and Henry who have all settled into 
Warbstow life. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
October 23rd- INSET DAY            
October 26th-30th- HALF TERM 
November 13th- Flu vaccinations 
December 18th- Last day of Autumn Term 
Dec 21st-Jan 1st- CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
January 4th- SPRING TERM STARTS 
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